
 

 

 

 

525 Golden Gate Avenue, 13th Floor 

San Francisco, CA 94102  

T  415.554.3155 

F  415.554.3161 

TTY  415.554.3488 
 

 
TO:  Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board   
 
FROM: John Scarpulla, Policy and Government Affairs 
   
DATE:  March 31, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: Approving a Professional Services Contract for New 

Headworks Facility Construction Management Staff 
Augmentation Services – Not to Exceed $17,000,000 

 

 
Attached please find an original and one copy of a proposed resolution 
authorizing the General Manager of the San Francisco Public Utilities 
Commission (SFPUC) to execute Professional Services Agreement No. 
PRO.0028, New Headworks Facility Construction Management Staff 
Augmentation Services, with HDR Engineering, Inc., to provide construction 
management staff augmentation services for the New Headworks Facility 
Project, for an amount not-to-exceed $17,000,000 over a term of six (6) years.  
 
The following is a list of accompanying documents (2 sets):  

1. Board of Supervisors Resolution 
2. City Administrator Contract Monitoring Division Pre-Award 

Memorandum 
3. SFPUC Resolution No. 17-0059 
4. PUC.PRO.0022 Contract Agreement with HDR Engineering, Inc. 
5. Form SFEC-126 

 
Please contact John Scarpulla at (415) 934-5782 if you need additional 

information on these items. 


